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Belvedere Peace Garden Updates 

 

Harvest Time! 

 

The garden is thriving, and it's time to gather the fruits (and veggies) of our labor! This week, we're 

harvesting: 

⁠Kale 

⁠Tomatoes 

⁠Green Beans 

⁠Basil 

⁠Zucchini 

⁠Herbs 

 

Garden To-Do's: 

 

Help us keep the garden healthy and beautiful! 

 

⁠Pull weeds around the beds 

 

⁠Weed the area around the pumpkin patch 

 

Thank you to everyone who's been lending a hand - your support keeps the Peace Garden growing strong! 

 

Help Us Welcome and Support Our Missionaries! 

 

For the first time in many years, we are blessed to welcome a team of missionaries to our community! 

They will be serving by supporting programs, engaging in outreach, and sharing their passion and faith. 

 

The first group of 3 interns from Korea and Japan arrives Sunday, Aug 31st, with more joining in 

September. 

 

We're raising $2,000 to cover their living expenses and provide resources for them to be creative in their 

mission work. 

 

Additional Support: If you are available to help in other ways - such as offering a meal or joining their 

activities - please reach out to Pastor Justin. 

 

[Donate Today] hsa.givingfuel,com/help-support-our-missionaries 

 

Thank you for supporting these missionaries and helping make our community vibrant and welcoming. 
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Help Support Our Missionaries! 

.. 
$0 $2,000 

For the first time in a very long time, Belvedere Family Community is being blessed with a group of 

missionaries coming to support our community. We are very excited to welcome them not only for the 

support that they will offer but also to be a part of their spiritual journey and development as future 

leaders of the movement and society. 

These missionaries will be helping to support our community both in in-reach, making our community 

programs even more exciting, vibrant, and welcoming, as well as outreach to help connect with the larger 

community and invite people to get to know our wonderful community. 

In total, we are expecting to receive around 8 missionaries. The first of which will be a group of 3 interns 

from the UPA program from Korea and Japan arriving Sunday, Aug 31st. The second group will be from the 

Next Gen Missions program, led by a Heavenly Top Gun Missionary from South America and Hanna from 

Advance, expected to arrive in early to mid-September. 

The funds we raise here will be used to support their living expenses and provide them with resources to 

get creative in their mission and witnessing approach. Let's support them as a community. Thank you and 

God Bless. 

f Additional Support 

If you are also available to help in other ways-such as offering a meal, or if you 're interested in joining and 

supporting their activities-you can let Pastor Justin know. 

,~ Donate via Zelle 

You can also give through Zelle by sending your donation to bookkeeP-er@belvederefamilY..com and 

including the memo: "Missionary Support". 

Donate Here: 
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